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Letter from Our Executive Direct or
   

   

Dear Friends of Covington Ladies Home, 

I am very excited to be writing to you for the first time. I began 
my position as Executive Director at Covington Ladies Home in 
the middle of August 2017. Janet Borton retired after seven 
years as Executive Director and we all wish her well. I could 
not be prouder to be the steward of our beautiful red brick 
Victorian facility. I could also not have been more graciously 
welcomed by the CLH Board, staff and the ladies themselves. The thing that I enjoy most 
about my new position is the warm family atmosphere that is woven into the fabric of each 
day at CLH. I never feel like I am going work, I just 
feel like I am going to my other home! The ladies 
have taken me under their wings and made me a 
part of their families, and it has made my transition 
seamless.  

In September I was excited to attend my first CLH 
Picnic. The ladies and their families enjoyed a 
delicious cookout prepared by our chef, Todd Riek, 
and grooved to the toe tapping music of the 
wonderful female duo, The Merri Moores. In late 
October, our Activities team transformed CLH into a 

Halloween funhouse. We had a rousing 
ÐÁÒÔÙ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔÓȭ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ 
attending. Many of our youngest guests 
were in costume and stopped by to see 
each of the ladies, who were handing out 
candy. One resident was even dressed as 
Ȱ-ÁÄÁÍ :ÕÂÁȱ ÔÈÅ &ÏÒÔÕÎÅ 4ÅÌÌÅÒ ÁÎÄ 
entertained kids of all ages with her 
predictions!      

Halloween decorations came down and 
before we knew it, CLH was turned into a 
Christmas wonderland, so of course we 

had to have another party! Staff and residents and their families enjoyed wonderful treats 
and delicious punch while listening to beautiful holiday music from a harpist and pianist. 
Santa made an appearance to hear Christmas wishes from the children and the ladies were 
all presented with festively wrapped music boxes and candies. The ladies enjoyed field 
trips to the poinsettia display at Krohn Conservatory and the light display at Coney Island.  



 

We have started a library for the ladies who enjoy reading and are 
looking forward to re-initiat ing a resident book club. Our Activities 
team had a bounty of entertainment booked for the ladies, including 
The Sugar Pills All Girl Ukulele Band, Randy Wallace and Luna the 
emotional support dog, in addition to spa treatments and art classes, 
just to name a few!   

I was excited 
to assist 
Board 
members, 

volunteers and staff with the 
2017 Gala on November 18th at 
the beautiful Grand event space 
in Covington. The successful 
black-tie event raised $30,000 
for our general operations. I 
continue to speak at civic events 
and participate in fundraising 
efforts with the Board and our 
Development Director for our 
capital campaign to make rooms 
with safe, dignified private baths 
a reality for our residents.  

To date we have raised $1,053,055 towards our goal of $1,200,000 to seek financing. We 
ÁÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÓÏÍÅ ȰÆÕÎ ÒÁÉÓÉÎÇȱ ÅÖÅÎÔÓ ÆÏÒ ςπρψȟ ÓÏ ÓÔÁÙ ÔÕÎÅÄ ÆÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȦ 
Throughout 2017 we provided personal care to 32 women and would like to be able to 
serve even more ladies in our loving, homelike setting as we enter our 132nd  year of 
continuous service and legacy of compassionate care. We have been the recipient of several 
grants. One from the Kentucky Colonels gave us the opportunity to get new sofas and chairs 
for our common areas on the second and third floors that are enjoyed on a daily basis by 
the ladies.  

As I work with the CLH Board, staff and the ladies, I am so grateful for the opportunity to 
have been inviÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ Á ÎÅ× ÃÈÁÐÔÅÒ ÉÎ #ÏÖÉÎÇÔÏÎ ,ÁÄÉÅÓ (ÏÍÅȭÓ ÓÔÏÒÙȢ ) 
welcome everyone to stop by for a visit and let me show you around, so you too can see 
firsthand what a special and thriving place Covington Ladies Home is in the Covington 
community.  

Sincerely, 

 
Carrie VanDerzee 
Executive Director 

 



 

Our Mission   
Covington Ladies Home exclusively serves senior women, regardless of their economic 
circumstances, by providing high quality personal care in a community based and homelike 
environment. Its purpose is to assist with basic care needs in a manner that respects the 
ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌȭÓ ÄÉÇÎÉÔÙȟ ÍÁØÉÍÉÚÅÓ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÔ ÆÕÎÃÔÉÏÎÉÎÇȟ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÃÏÕÒÁÇÅÓ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅÄ ÓÏÃÉÁÌ 
contacts. 
 
Goals:  
¶ Provide a safe and comfortable environment focused on maintaining the personal 

independence and intellectual and psychosocial well-being of senior women.  
¶ Create and maintain beneficial partnerships within the community to expand 

resources available to the Covington Ladies Home.  
¶ Develop and execute a viable, long-range financial model to support the mission of 

the Covington Ladies Home.  
¶ Implement evaluation strategies to ensure continuing relevance to changing 

demographics and community needs. 

 

Covington Ladies Home is a personal care home, 
licensed by the Commonwealth of Kentucky. 
Personal care allows women to stay independent 
longer in a safe, caring, supportive 
environmentɂa social community that includes 
fellow residents, staff, family members, friends 
and volunteers.  

 

 



 

Personal Care at Covington 
Ladies Home 

Covington Ladies Home has been providing 
person-centered care for older women since 
Ellen Battelle Dietrick founded the Home in 
1886. Our Home is a place where senior women 
live with dignity and grace. 
 
Ɇ /ÕÒ ÏÎ-site director knows every woman by 
name and creates a welcoming environment for 
residents, their families and guests.  
  

Ɇ /ÕÒ ÃÈÅÆ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÓ ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌ ÁÎÄ ÄÅÌÉÃÉÏÕÓ 
homemade meals that are served in the 
cheerful dining room. 
Ɇ /ÕÒ ÁÒÏÕÎÄ-the-clock nursing staff attends to 
ÅÁÃÈ ×ÏÍÁÎȭÓ ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ ÎÅÅÄÓ ÁÎÄ ÐÅÒÓÏÎal 
schedule.  
Ɇ /ÕÒ ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ 
volunteers provide stimulating events and 
activities and regularly plan special outings. 
 
How do you place a value on: 

ü The comfort and security the ladies feel 
when they settle in to their own rooms with 
their own furniture and belongings; 
 

ü The friendships acquired through living 
among ladies of similar ages, with shared 
life experiences; 
 

ü The intellectual and emotional stimulation provided by a full slate of daily activities that 
foster memory, learning, basic motor skills, and enjoyment; 

 
 
ü The peace of mind family members gain in 
knowing their mother, aunt, sister or friend is being 
cared for by nurses and aides 24/7, no longer 
worried over an elderly woman living alone, no 
longer concerned about their ÌÏÖÅÄ ÏÎÅȭÓ ÓÁÆÅÔÙȟ ÈÅÒ 
medications, her nutrition and her social contacts; 
 
ü The welcoming atmosphere that greets every 
lady, every visitor, every employee and friend who 
walks through our doors.  

 


